
July 20, 2022 
Dear Parents: 

This letter is to inform you that your child will be given a vision, hearing and speech screening during this 
school year.  You will receive notification indicating the results of the screenings. These screenings are 
necessary for academic success. It is important for parents to know that screenings are not a substitute for 
regular medical/vision examinations.  

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
Sincerely,  

Jason Hershey
Building Administrator 


